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to

If you’re looking for a day trip from London to Cotswolds,
you’ve come to the right place!
Just 1 hour 40 minutes from the capital, your exclusive and
unique Cotswold Tour awaits. All you have to do is board a
train at LONDON – Paddington, relax while the stunning
countryside passes by the window and I’ll be there to pick you
up from Moreton-In-Marsh train station in our luxury Mercedes
minibus.
You don’t have to do anything except relax. I know all the
best places to visit – many of which you won’t find in the
guidebooks and they’re certainly inaccessible by public
transport! Your day trip will be interspersed with trips back
to my 500 year old listed cottage where you’ll enjoy tea,
coffee and pastries in the morning, a generous buffet lunch
and of course, a traditional English cream tea served on Spode
china – the scones will be served warm and fresh from the Aga.
Depending on the time of year you can enjoy sitting in the
garden or get cosy in front of one of the three inglenook
fireplaces. And you’re welcome to look around my home,
exploring the winding stairs and floors, made from original
oak planks.
By assessing what different nationalities would like to see
and with extensive knowledge of the local area, I consistently
deliver a bespoke memorable tour that is guaranteed to please
everybody with plenty of surprises.
With only seven passenger seats in the minibus, you’re
guaranteed that you can choose when you’d like to stop and
take your pictures; which is a nice feature our guests
appreciate.

Reviews about our day trip from
London to Cotswolds
But don’t just take my word for it; we have rave reviews on
Trip Advisor.
Arielle describes it as “A memorable and fun day trip from
London!”
Michael said “We were picked up at the local train station
after an easy 1.5 hour train ride from Paddington Station and
taken to the delightful Secret Cottage, which looks like
something Disney created!”
Gigi said “Becky is able to meet you at the train station,
take you to her thatched cottage for breakfast, drive you
through the Cotswolds, feed you lunch back at her cottage,
drive you out again for walks through several villages and
Cotswolds highlights, bring you back to her lovely garden for
high tea and return you to the train station all in one day.”
If you’re ready to enjoy an exclusive day trip from London,
I’d love to meet you! Book your tour now.

